
New Year’s Cake cutting 2023 

 

BRI-FORTH celebrated the New Year’s Cake cutting event and honored Professor Theodore 

Fotsis for his contribution to the Institute. Mr. Fotsis was Director of the Institute from 2005 

to 2019 and is a Distinguished Member of FORTH and Emeritus Professor of the University of 

Ioannina. 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


